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Dear Avner Algom and the esteemed IAHLT team,

I am reaching out to extend my deepest gratitude and admiration for the pivotal role IAHLT has played 
in the advancements of Libonea's Hebrew Named Entity Recognition (NER) model. Your provision of 
tagged corpora, unparalleled in quality and magnitude, has been a cornerstone in our efforts to enhance 
our NER capabilities. This has enabled us to significantly broaden the range of entities our model can 
identify, paving the way for enriched content that supports government organizations in delivering 
improved public and government services.

Thanks to the contributions from IAHLT, we have succeeded in nearly doubling the entities our 
Hebrew NER model can serve. This achievement marks a significant milestone, offering government 
organizations the ability to extract deeper insights from their data, which in turn, benefits the public 
through more informed and effective policies and services.

The Israeli Association of Human Language Technologiess (IAHLT) stands as a central organization 
committed to advancing Hebrew NLP, uniting a community of researchers, developers, and companies 
like Libonea.ai. Through providing resources and fostering a collaborative "guild" for Hebrew AI, 
IAHLT catalyzes innovation and ensures the growth of Hebrew language technologies.

Please accept my sincerest thanks for your unwavering support and dedication. I am inspired by what 
we have accomplished together and eagerly anticipate our continued collaboration in the future.

With the highest regards and gratitude,

Nir Kon
Former VP R&D, CTO, and Co-Founder of Libonea.ai


